Jomsky, Mark

From:

Susan Mossman <susanmossman1947@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 18, 2020 11:43 AM

To: Cc: Jomsky, Mark Andrew Salimian

Subject:

Funding for YWCA shoring - Consent Calendar

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Tornek and Members of the City Council:

On behalf of Pasadena Heritage, I am writing to strongly urge you to support funding for the shoring of the former YWCA, item #3 on your consent calendar today. We know that there are many pressing needs for the city, especially right now, but this valuable resource has been in need of repair for far too long and its condition continues to deteriorate. This work is urgently needed, and will serve to prevent more dire consequences for the building. Please, please approve the funding as requested by the Public Works Department.

Thank you for considering our comments. Susan N. Mossman, Executive Director Pasadena Heritage